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This Year’s River and Pathway

Clean Up Set for Sunday, May 4th

By Hound Ferret

The 2008 River and Pathway Clean Up is
scheduled for May 4th, from 10:00 am
until 1:00 pm. Those of you who joined
us last year will recall that our assignment
was different from prior years: we tackled
a good section of McHugh Bluff and
made an excellent job of it. This year’s
assignment for Crescent Height has yet
to be determined: we may be on the bluff
again or we may regain our stretch of the
Bow River from the curling club to
Edmonton Trail. In years past we have
met at the river’s edge just below the
pedestrian bridge to Prince’s Island, but
it occurred to me that a start at the
Edmonton Trail end of our route might
be a more logical starting point. We'll
know more about our assignment once
I’'ve attended the annual orientation
meeting on April 23rd.

As in past years, we are strictly limited to
individuals ages 12 and up, and
youngsters from 12 to 16 must be
supervised and have a parent’s written
authorization. We also need the names,

contact numbers and signatures of all
volunteers. Call me and | can get you
signed up in advance or we can see to
the paperwork on the day of the event.

Things to bring include leather gloves or
good gardening gloves, sunscreen and
insect repellent. Sensible shoes or hiking
boots are in order. The organizers provide
all the required supplies by way of
garbage bags and bags for recyclables.
There is a free breakfast the morning of
the event beginning at 8:30 am. If you
wish to attend the breakfast, let me know
by April 25th and | will make sure you're
expected. They need to know how many
to plan for.

Naturally, the more people we have on
the bluff or on the riverbank on May 4th,
the quicker the job will be completed to
better our very own piece of the Bow or
the bluff that helps define our community.

If you want to join us this year please
contact John McDermid, directly at
277-8653 or johnmcdermid@shaw.ca.
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Following our highly successful first
annual event last year, Crescent
Height's Community Clean-up is

scheduled for May 31st this year.

Crescent Heights
Annual General Meeting
Errday evening, April 21st, 7:00 pm

Short business meeting
rallawed by Wine & €heese
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President’s Notebook

By John McDermid

This month we welcome Elizabeth
Hancock as our new Crescent View Editor.
Many of you will have seen the posting
in the March issue of the View and
received our community e-mail regarding
the vacancy. Elizabeth is eminently
qualified, and has met with
Communications Director George Day and
our outgoing View editor Glenna
Blackbourn to get a feel for the nature
and scope of the editor’s role. | can attest
to Elizabeth’s dedication to getting the
View out, as she has been the person for
the last several years who has dropped
off my bundles of the newsletter each
month so | can deliver my few blocks’
worth of View copies. We extend a warm
welcome to Elizabeth in her new position.

Of equal importance is our sincere thanks
to Glenna Blackbourn, who has steered
the View through the rocky shoals that
can be the lot of even the most modest
community newsletter. Glenna took over
the editorship just around the time we
moved the publication to Flexys Systems.
She has been a steady hand and an iron
fist, but has sometimes kindly indulged
View contributors who have not always
been mindful of the monthly deadline of
the 15th for submissions (me, for
example). | would have hoped that | could
have made the deadline for this issue at
least, but as | write this on March 15th |
know already that it will be tomorrow
before | finish up with it. Thank you
Glenna for your many years of dedication
in giving Crescent Heights residents a
voice through our very own newsletter. |
hope you'll find time to write an item or
two in the future, and | know you will work
effectively with Elizabeth through the few
months’ transition. Thanks to you both!

I’ve felt a little like Dr. No in recent weeks,
as the CHCA Board has had to decline a
couple of initiatives proposed by
community residents. A member of the
martial arts group that meets two
weekday evenings in the Hall wrote to
outline the problems that arise for their
group with the cold hard concrete sub
floor in our building. Several of our board
members made inquires about various
options, but it turned out that the existing
floor, resurfaced just a few years ago, is
the best multi-purpose surface, even
though it isn’t ideal for athletics. Other
concerns included the higher level of
maintenance that a more forgiving floor

might require, as well as the fact that
our spending is dictated to a certain
extent by the 2006 Lifecycle Study, which
we finalized and received just last year.
The report is a beauty. It maps out the
future requirements for maintenance and
repair of our facility’s materials and
systems, and constitutes a detailed
roadmap through the ongoing repair,
refitting and maintenance of our pretty
little hall through the year 2031.
Moreover, having just resurfaced the
floor in 2004 (I believe it was ‘04),
freeing up restricted funds or accessing
grant monies for a refit of the floor is a
tough sell to our funders. That said, |
was sorry indeed to have to convey the
board’s decision to the community
members who proposed it.

In other news regarding the Hall, the
outdoor upper deck that overlooks
Crescent Park, the mountains and the
city, was also identified in the lifecycle
for replacement. Based on some similar
resurfacing of a deck we did at home a
couple of years ago, | did some very
rough arithmetic and hoped we could
get a quote on the deck under the single-
quote cost threshold in time for the
March 3rd deadline for the current round
of Capital Conservation Grants. But the
cost will be higher than the single-
quotation threshold, so we’ll have to
obtain a second quote, compare the two,
and then decide whether to go ahead
without grant funding or wait until we
can qualify for a later round of CCG
funding. My own thinking is that there
are sufficiently spongy places on the
upper deck that we should proceed
sooner rather than later, even if we have
to forego the matching grant from the

City.

And speaking of the City, we have just
said a fond goodbye to our Community
Recreation Coordinator Karina
Damgaard, who has taken on a new
position with the City. We welcome our
new CRC, Amanda Turvey, even as we
thank Karina for her several years of
helping us negotiate through City
services, resources and programs. We
wish Karina all the best and look forward
to working with Amanda in the coming
months.

Thanks are also due to Marlene
Zaharichuk, our facility booking

Cont. page 5
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President’s Notebook cont. from 3

goddess, who steered us in the direction
of Air Condition and Mechanical Services
Limited, who spent some quality time in
our building late last year and again this
past February. The same lifecycle study |
referred to above had noted some
deficiencies with the heating and make-
up air system. The verdict of the lifecycle
study was to replace both downdraft
furnaces and repair the bearings on the
make-up air system that exhausts warm
air and draws in cooler outside air in the
warm weather season.

The full high wall of south facing windows

that is such an attractive feature of our
Hall certainly lets the sun pound in, and
the make-up air system hadn’t been
functioning properly in recent years. After
a couple of days of TLC, AC&M has given
our furnaces a clean bill of health and a
forecast for a good many years of service
to come. The service work is money well
spent, we think, because it restores our
systems to good health and allows us to
defer an expenditure of about $12,000
for new furnaces. Thanks to Chris Rucki
and his talented technicians.

Here and there around the community,
we can update you on a few other
activities and initiatives:

¢ | attended what | hoped would be the
final meeting of stakeholders reviewing
planning and land use principles
governing the location and operation
of the full spectrum of Special Care
Facilities, from group homes to halfway
houses to additions treatment centers
and emergency shelters. The
consultant’s report has gone to Calgary
Planning Commission in March and will
go to City Council on April 14th. As a
community that was involved in
vigorous discussions surrounding two
very different special care facilities to
locate in our community, we were
fortunate to have been involved in the
discussions and have input into the
report and recommendations. It seems
a couple more meetings are in order to
ensure the next steps are precisely the
ones residential communities and the
care agencies who deliver the services
want to see taken.

* Joe Nagy and | attended MP Jim
Prentice’s Breakfast with the
Community Presidents on February
23rd. This was the second such
breakfast, and was a good opportunity
to see how the federal government

actually connects at the community
level. Sometimes they seem so very far
away and removed from the day to day
life of communities, but Jim Prentice
continues to maintain substantial
connections with the communities of
Calgary North Centre (but probably his
closest connections are with us in
Crescent Heights, where Jim is a
resident). Thanks for the breakfast!

Finally, as spring approaches, planning has
commenced for our April Annual General
Meeting. My Notebook of last month
indicated that the AGM is slated for April
21st, but recent developments indicate
that we may have to reschedule in order
to ensure our audited financial statements
are ready for presentation.

On March 10th we received a letter from
the City of Calgary to the effect that its
Audit Committee would be reviewing the
financial statements of all not-for-profit
organizations operating facilities on City-
owned land. That includes us of course,
and although we normally prepare our
materials for audit at this time, many other
organizations, who have different financial
year ends or reporting schedules, will likely
have to meet this same late April
deadline. What this may mean is a
stampede of organizations rushing to
deliver their materials to the Federation
of Calgary Communities” audit program.
As always, it's first come first served, and
although we are in good shape, we won't
know for a few weeks if our audited
financial statements will be ready for the
April 21st AGM date. We will keep you
posted by our regular channels and hope
to be able to go ahead as planned on
April 21st, but the presentation of our
annual audited financial statements is
really the cornerstone of our AGM.
Without the audit complete and ready for
presentation to our membership, it’s just
another wine and cheese social.

That said, | can advise all our members
that the CHCA is currently in a stronger
financial position than ever before, but
you don’t need to take my word for it:
the best measure of an organization’s
financial health is the rigor of a formal
audit.

Happy Spring everyone. We hope to see
you in April as planned for a glass of wine,
a nibble of cheese and a watershed
financial update.

McHugh Bluff
Open House

The City of Calgary will host an
Information Open House regarding
summer project plans for both the ongoing
Bluff restoration work and Crescent Road
promenade development.

Join us on Wednesday, April 9th at Wild
Rose United Church (1317 1st Street NW).
Drop in anytime between 5:00 and 8:00
pm. Everyone welcome!

Calyx Distinctive
Arts Exhibition
and Sale

Calyx Distinctive Arts presents their 15th
semi-annual Exhibition and Sale of
original artworks by local artists on
Saturday, April 26th and Sunday April
27th from 10:00 am to 4:00 pm, at the
Crescent Heights Community Centre,
1101 - 2nd Street NW. Free admission,
free parking, free draw.

Artists will be in attendance to discuss
artworks and techniques in painting,
photography, sculpture, jewellery,
metalwork, woodwork, ceramics, glass,
fibre and more. Different artists will be
participating each day, so please attend
both days! For more information please
call 289-2136 or visit our website at
www.calyxart.com.
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| etter from the Editor

By exiting editor Glenna Blackbourn
After six years of having the honor of
writing and editing The Crescent View, |
would like to sign off in a flourish by
remembering those stalwart souls who
came before me and by taking you back
to remember how far we have come as a
community.

When | took over the reigns late in 2002,
Isabelle Jankovic and Elsie Ross were the
dynamic duo behind the View. Not only
did they do the actual layout, using a
program called PageMaker, they brought
new business advertising to the
newsletter, collected the money for the
ads, and initiated many new ideas
including the inspiration of writing
restaurant reviews. My job was relatively
simple — | would simply edit the articles
received, write some of my own, and
submit them to our publisher for her to
do the layout. Sounded good to me.

Since taking over the reigns, there have
been two community presidents, a host
of new board members and sub-
committees, and many new folks moving
into our established community with their
families. There have been new homes
built, road improvements made in the
way of traffic calming, and an excellent
focus on our community urban forest.
Residents have taken advantage of ‘free’
trees, provided by the City, for our
boulevards and we are now rewarded,
through our diligence, an exceedingly
high level of communication with the City
in regards to hearing our concerns on
planning and other major issues that affect
each and every one of us.

McHugh Bluff restoration was first
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presented to the community in October
2003, our first casino volunteer night was
held (the last one being 1996!), the highly
coveted Ken Shedden Architectual Award
was incepted, and the Christmas Family
Potluck was a huge success which has
since become a neighborhood tradition
and is loved by all.

Centre Street streetscape (or lack thereof)
was a topic of conversation in early 2004
and dearly needs to be a topic again, the
ubiquitous Blue Parrot has been
transformed into Big Fish and is wildly
popular, reeling in content community
residents to its lair. Lombardo’s was re-
morphed as Piato and then re-morphed
again as Open Range. We also have our
own community baker, thanks to the
Urban Baker, and many more great
places to eat than we ever had before.

2004 also brought community awareness
to a distinctively high level with news of
16th Avenue revitalization planning and
the First Annual Crescent Heights Garden
Tour grown from seed remains a popular
perennial attraction. Another first was the
Fancy Dress Bocce Tournament, held in
the snow, which was followed by the
Bratwurst and Beans Festival, which has
now become the Bratwurst, Beans and
Lantern Festival. The very popular
Historical Tours were also new for 2004,
our community had a brand update with
a new sign and letterhead created and
the babysitting co-op was started and is
still in full swing. On top of it all, the newly
proposed Wing Kei Care Center was an
unusually large ripple added to our
normally still pond.

2005 brought about the inception of the

p Planned for
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Following our highly successful first annual
event last year, Crescent Height's
Community Clean-up is scheduled for May
31st this year.

Why not spend the Victoria Day long-
weekend sprucing up your yards and
homes, and declutter your space by
participating in our Community Cleanup
this year?

Last year’s volunteers had a great time
meeting their neighbors, while helping to
clean up our Community at the same time.

We are once again seeking volunteers to
help on the day of the event. If you have
a couple hours on the morning of May
31st, please come out and give us a
hand. Please call Dan at 355-0058 for

more information.

new Rotary Park Playground by a sub-
committee of dedicated parents who
envisioned a newer, more interesting and
safer playground for our children, relatives
and guests. Many hours were dedicated
to this project and it is something
impressive we can all be proud of.

2006 saw another volunteer resident
reaching out to other parents with kids as
the illustrious Playgroup was born and is
still growing strong, our Plains Cottonwood
tree was give the distinctive status of a
Heritage Tree and although an uproar
ensued from both sides of the issue, the
Brick was transformed into a temporary
emergency homeless shelter.

Jump to 2007 and the City plans for a
new Emergency Operations Center (EOC)
generated much interest from residents.
Everyone was concerned about the new
footprint and how the existing lawn
bowling facility would be affected. After
community urged consultations, ground
breaking is due to start this summer. Our
rather elderly Community Hall has
enjoyed increased attention as the
monies from the yearly casinos allow us
to refurbish it to new standards, in hopes
for more rental income to add to our
bottom line.

Reflecting back on the years, it is
interesting to see what has transpired in
our community. Living as we do from day
to day, we rarely see how we arrived at
where we now are. It is comforting to
know that our community is strongly
focused on tradition and family and that
our sense of pride in our homes and our
welcoming of new neighborhood friends
into our circle will keep us all going
forward in the coming years.

It is in this happy space that | hand over
my pen to Elizabeth Hancock. Elizabeth
will, so to speak, carry the pen for growing
our community newsletter into something
just a little bit more throughout the next
few years. | wish her all the best and
sincerely thank you for your support during
the last six years.
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Help Requwed

Volunteer carriers required for
the Crescent View!

* 2nd Avenue NE between
2nd Street and the Hill

* 4th and 5th Avenue NE
between 2nd Street and
Edmonton Trail

* |st Avenue to 4th Avenue

NE between 3rd and 4th
Street, bottom of the hill

Interested volunteers are
encouraged to call Diane
Altwasser at 276-7118 or
email koblukm@telus.net.

Call for Articles

Crescent Heights View and
Rosedale Reporter

To improve our communication network,
we are how able to include articles, ac-
tivities and events in the Rosedale Re-
porter as well as our own Crescent
Heights View. This will ensure that ev-
eryone in our two communities will be
kept up to date of current activities, and
will ensure that course offerings for both
communities will be ‘a go’.

Articles/events for the Crescent Heights
View are due on the 15th day of each
month. Please email your articles (as word
documents), to Elizabeth Hancock at
elizhancock@shaw.ca. Please send any
digital photos scanned at a minimum 300
dpi as an attachment to the email and be
sure to send a caption and any names of
people who are in the photo. (Everyone
deserves their 15 minutes of fame...)

Articles/events for the Rosedale
Reporter are due on the 10th day of
each month. Please emadil articles only
(as word documents), to Ev Braun at
braunef@shaw.ca.

St Angela Elementary School

St Angela Elementary School, founded in
1913, is located in Bridgeland only three
minutes from downtown. St Angela is a
unique school that proves that size does

matter when selecting a school. With
small class sizes, children receive the
focused attention they need to develop
and succeed.

Some of the features of St. Angela School:

e Highly diverse student population,

enriching the school community and

broadening the educational experience.

Full day kindergarten.

* Comprehensive library of over 10,000
items.

* Technologically advanced classrooms
including smartboard technology

* Strong English as a Second Language
instruction.

* The teachers are enthusiastic and the
students are eager.

* Comprehensive School Health program,
our active living program and our
Catholic Community of Caring
program

* Leaders in our School program brings
in speakers ranging from Olympians to
authors.

* Physical education specialist leads daily
phys-ed programs.

Kindergarten registration is ongoing at this
time. St. Angela is proud to offer a full
day kindergarten class. If you have
children that will be turning five on or
before March 1st, 2009, you can register
your child today at St. Angela School.

Grades 1 to 6 registration is also ongoing
throughout the year. Our office is open
for registration from 8:30 am to 4:00 pm,
Monday to Friday. If you would like a tour
of our school do not hesitate to contact
the office and make an appointment
(269-6872). We would be happy to
answer any of your questions and we are
always happy to show off our terrific
school.

Check out our website for further details
www.cssd.ab.ca/schools/stangela/.

After School Program Proposed

Churchill Park Family Care Society has
expressed an interest in setting up an After
School program at Stanley Jones.

Before the program can proceed the
school needs to know how many children
will likely take advantage of such a

at mailto:jrtravis@telusplanet.net or call
Stanley Jones School at 777-6800, then
“0" for the main office.

Any interested parties should also agree
to have your names and phone numbers
released to Churchill Park in order for them

program.

If you are interestedln oo

Has this deadline been extended,
or should we pull the article?

Hy to complete
ct your deposit.
o w -ld is yet to be

involved please repIy ASAP
via email to Roberta Travis

oot pPeT

determlned and it has been confirmed will
be available.
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Hey! Where can |
pick up a copy of th?ls

GREAT newsletter:

The Crescent View is published monthly and is
available for pick-up at Gardens Grace on
Edmonton Trail, as well as The Riverside Coffee
House, The Urban Baker, Pints & Half Pints,
Boogies Burgers, The Country Kitchen, Subway,
Joshua Tree, Crescent Heights Convenience, Second
Cup on Centre Street, Center Convenience,
Peter Pan Convenience Store, Lamda Centre
and New Asian Market

The View is also delivered by volunteers to
all households, but is very hard to deliver to
any condo’s or apartments due fo building
access, efc. If you would like fo have enough
copies for units in your condo or apartment
building, please call our distribution
manager Diane Altwasser at 276-7118.

If you would like access to the newsletter on
the web, you can visit www.calgaryarea.com/nw/
crescenthts/crescent.htm and you will see the
View PDF underneath the Block Watch Logo
on the right side of the screen.

Business Membership

The CHCA would like to recognize
business members in good standing:

Alan Yiu of Edward Jones © Annie’s Book
Company © ATB Financial — North Hill
Chinese Christian Wing Kei Nursing Home
Association * Chinook Glass and Screen
Crescent Heights Baptist Church © Don's
Hobby Shop ° Intercept Security Corporation
Metz Law Office * Mykonos Greek
Restaurant * RE/MAX Central — Bob Dawe,
Agent * Santorini * Sharon Lutheran
Church ¢ St. Vladimir's Ukrainian Orthodox
Church and Cultural Centre  The Care
Group * North Hill Mazda  Peter’s Drive-In
Video Game Trader * Wild Rose
United Church

Support Your Community!

Crescent Heights Spring Soccer

Crescent Height Spring Soccer Program
is a six week program where participants
will learn basic techniques, ball skills,
drills and game play. The emphasis is
on fun!

* Ages 4-6 : Tuesdays 6:30-7:15 pm

* Ages 7-9: Tuesdays 7:15- 8:15 pm
(Groupings may change depending on
interest.)

The program is held at the Crescent
Heights Community Centre (May 13th to
June 17th). Coach Donna will be back
this year. Parent volunteers are welcome!
Cost is $25 per child.

To register contact Marie Evans at
230-4516 or marieevans@shaw.ca.
Please ensure that your Crescent Heights
community membership is up to date.

51912/ 16
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Who is the author? We should

reference name as they refer to
themselves in the first person.

Plan It Calgary

By Author????

| had the opportunity to attend the Plan
it Calgary community consultation on
March 3rd. The Plan it Calgary project is
expected to be completed by the end of
2008 resulting in a long term land use
and transportation plan for the City.

Plan it Calgary drew upon
imagineCALGARY for its inspiration and
followed the Sustainability Principles,
which were adopted by City Council, for
land use and mobility. The aim of the
project is to determine how additional
growth of 1.3 million people over the next
50 to 70 years would be dealt with.

The objective of Plan it Calgary was to
project this growth against three different
scenarios:

* Dispersed Scenario — where growth
continues much the same as today. It
assumes most of the new housing will
be accommodated on the edges of the
city with marginal redevelopment in key
areas near LRT stations and along
commercial corridors. It only supports
the sustainability principles modestly.
Compact Scenario — assumes no
additional land is used for urban
expansion. New population would be

scenario is likely to impact existing single
family homes with most of the
redevelopment occurring in older areas.
Hybrid Scenario — is a combination of
Dispersed and Compact where 62
percent of the new population and 92
percent of new jobs would occur within
the current footprint. There would be
some expansion at city boundaries, but
where the city is built on a grid, greater
opportunities would exist to create
concentration.

The direction the City chooses to grow
will have a significant affect on
greenhouse gas emissions, transportation
choices and infrastructure, location of
jobs, shopping and amenities. Between
2003 and 2005, Calgary’s footprint grew
by about 2000 acres per year:
approximately 5.5 acres per day.
Increasing densities are necessary to
reduce the rate the city expands at its
edges.

The Plan it Calgary group is presenting
their recommendation to Council in April.
It is my understanding that they are
expecting to recommend a modified
version of the Hybrid scenario. If you
would like more information on this

Toy
Clothing Sale

Mount Pleasant Playgroup will hold a used
toy and clothing sale Saturday, April 12th
from 9:00 am to 1:00 pm in the upper
hall of the Mount Pleasant Community
Centre. We are currently looking for sellers
of used toys, clothes, baby equipment,
sports equipment, books, etc. Anything
to do with kids 12 and under.

Table rental will be between $10 and $15
depending on number of sellers,
maximum two families per table. Contact
Betty Coulter at 630-6512 or mpplay
group@shaw.ca to book your space.

Travel All City

Come join up to 60 other nine to 12 year
olds from around Calgary and participate
in amazing free Saturday activities!

e April 26th: Eye for Art

* May 24th: Dragon Boating

Registration deadline is in effect. For
more information, bus locations and to

completely absorbed within the existing ~ project you can go to: http:// register please call 3-1-1!
urban footprint. It is expected this  www.calgary.ca/planit. .
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Playgroup

Crescent Heights Play Group continues
to to meet at the Hall on Tuesdays from
10:00 to 11:30 am (note new time).
Bring your kids and a snack for some free
play time. See you there! Call Alexis
for more information at 697-9345.

Spring Cleanup!
When the promise of spring is in the air,
many Calgarians think about cleaning and
organizing their garages, basements and
yards. Here are a few important bylaws
to guide you through this annual ritual:
* In your backyard there can be no
accumulation of loose garbage, bottles
or cans, household furniture or goods,
automobile parts, equipment or
appliance parts, yard waste including
grass, tree cuttings visible from outside
of your property.
Materials that create unpleasant odours
or attract pests are prohibited from
being stored on private property. This
includes animal parts and feces.
Property owners/occupants are
responsible for maintaining and keeping
tidy the back of their property up to the
middle of the alleyway.
¢ Chemical waste, oil, batteries and
oversized items will not be accepted if
left out for garbage collection.
* Garbage should be set out for
collection no earlier than 7:00 pm the
night before and no later than 7:00 am
on the morning of your collection day.
Garbage bags or containers and their
contents must weigh less than 20 kg
(44 Ibs) and bundles can not be longer
than 1.25 m (4 ft) in length.

Please take the time to be a responsible
citizen and dispose of your waste and
unwanted items correctly. The Waste and
Recycling website has more information
on how to package materials for pickup
and on proper disposal methods,
www.calgary.ca/waste.
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Louise Riley Library is located at 1904
14th Avenue NW. Programs are free with
a valid library card. Call 260-2600 or stop
by the library to register

Wild Alberta at the Cross Roads

Local authors and environmentalists
Marian and Robin White present a slide
show and talk about Alberta’s vanishing
wilderness. Tuesday, April 22nd, 7:00 to
8:00 pm.

Steady as You Go for Seniors

Identify risks, implement solutions, and
prevent falls by attending these two
workshops. Please bring $5 for booklet.
Ages 50 and up. Mondays, April 7th and
21st, 10:30 am to noon.

Mysteries of Mortgages.

A discussion of fixed, variable, and
adjustable rates, payment schedules,
portable mortgages, and more. Tuesday,
April 8th, 7:00 to 8:30 pm.

Researching Your Family History

Learn how to research your family history
using the Ancestry Library Edition, the
largest genealogical resource available

Louise Riley Library

\

online. Monday, April 14th, 10:30 am to
noon.

Just for Babies — Storytime

Enjoy age-appropriate songs, rhymes and
stories; and learn ways to share books and
language with babies. Ages six to 23
months with a parent/caregiver. Tuesdays,
April 8th to 22nd, 10:15to 10:45 am.

Just for Toddlers — Storytime

Join us for stories, songs, and fingerplays
especially for toddlers. Ages two to three
with a parent/caregiver. Thursdays, April
3rd to May 8th, 10:15 to 10:45 am.

Just for Preschoolers — Storytime

Join us for stories, songs and fingerplays
especially for preschoolers. Ages three to
five independent of a parent/caregiver.
Thursdays, April 3rd to May 8th, 2:15 to
2:45 pm.

Spring Shorts Film Show

Join us for a selection of short films from
the Library’s collection to get you in the
mood for spring! Ages three and up.
Thursday, March 27th, 2:15 to 3:00 pm.
Drop-in

Support Crescent Heights
Buy Your Membership Today!

Voting (Residents)
O Single ($10)

O Associate ($20) O Business ($50)

Names :

Crescent Heights

O Household ($20)

Non-Voting (Business and Non-Residents

Please mail this form
with your cheque to
CH.CA.

1101 - 2nd Street NW
Calgary, Alberta

T2M 2V7

O Senior ($5/per person)

Address :

Postal Code:

Phone :

O Yes, Send Me Community Emails

0 New Membership [ Renewal

E-mail:
O Yes, Send Me Blockwatch Emails
Date

Amount Enclosed $

April 2008 15



